CROSSFELL HEALTH CENTRE

PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

Friday 1st February @ 1200 hours

Attended
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NEW MEMBERS
New member was welcomed to the group, introductions made and explanation of PPG discussed.  

PATIENT SURVEY
Patient survey discussed.
2011/2012 Action Plan achievements discussed.  All actions were achieved last year. However DNA’s were still high.
DNA’S & OUT OF HOURS ATTENDANCES
LT informed that there were 472 appointments not attended which is 6,348 minutes (January 2013).  These pts do receive a text message to inform them that they have not attended their appointment.  – Incorporate into the Action plan

GN informed members that after 3 DNA’s pts receive a letter notifying them that they could be removed from the practice if this continues.  AJ asked for information to be put on the patient call board – Incorporate into Action plan
2012/2013 Survey

Patients were happy with the care given and an explanation of symptoms given by the clinicians 

Still problems with getting through to the surgery via telephone – try internet booking – Action Plan

Patient requests for internet booking via comments– to go on action plan

Patient requests for prescribing on line via comments – to go on action plan

On the survey this year we included questions on why patients went into ‘Walk in Centres’ and A&E departments at the local hospital.  Patients indicated it was patient choice to attend
Overall opinion of the surgery was good.  76% of the patients would recommend our Practice to others moving into the area.

ACTION PLAN
Internet booking of appointments
Prescribing ‘on line’

DNA text messages sent to patient

Display on call board monthly DNA’s

FUNDRAISING
BM asked to hold Easter egg tombola but after discussion it was decided to have an Easter egg raffle.  LT to organise buying eggs and ask reception staff to sell tickets. 
AOB
DP asked about possible nurse triage but GN informed that this has been attempted previously but the volume of telephone calls received for triage is too large at the moment to manage this task
AJ mentioned appointments in the Saturday morning clinic, GN informed this is a pre-booked clinic only.  No walk in appointments were available
NEXT MEETING

It was decided by the PPG group that the next meeting should be held over lunchtime in June 2013 (exact date to be confirmed).  
